
Forget-me-not is  
an annual service  
to commemorate 
all children and 
babies who have 
died during 
pregnancy or after 
their birth.

The Old Royal Naval  
College Chapel  
King William Walk
Greenwich  SE10 9NN

Sunday 23 
February 2020

Forget-Me-Not 
to begin at 3.00pm

If you would like further information,  
please contact the Chaplaincy on: 020 8333 3299 
or email: tlh-tr.chaplaincyuhl@nhs .net
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Anyone who has 
been affected by the 
death of a child or a 
baby is welcome.


